
                                               
 

 

Yearbook Distribution, Textbook & Elevator Key Returns 

Dear Chandler High Seniors,  

If you were unable to return your textbooks or pick up your yearbook on May 11 & 12, please 
follow these alternative arrangements: 
 
1) Textbooks:  DUE by May 27th  
 

• Must be returned to the front reception desk in the Administrative Building by May 27th 
between the hours of 8am – 4pm, Monday to Friday. 

• Payments for any outstanding debt (including unreturned textbooks) can be made online       
through the parent portal. 

 
2) Yearbooks: PICK UP by May 27th  
 

• If you were unable to pick up your yearbook, you will be required to call the front 
reception desk at 480-812-7700 to confirm you are on the list and to make arrangements 
to pick it up by May 27th. 

 
• Student ID or Identification - driver’s license or school ID required 

 
3) Elevator Keys: DUE by May 27th  
 

• If you were issued an elevator key, you will be required to return it by May 27th in order to 
have your deposit returned.  If you paid a deposit, it will be mailed to you.  Please leave 
your key and provide your name and student ID number at the front reception desk. 

 


